
Decisions taken by me after the Board in Victoria Falls on the basis of the 

recommendations of the Board in Zimbabwe 
 

 

 Since March, I have been collecting updated contributions to the Action 

Programme. 

  
 I have finalized, together with Lene and the designer, the logos of the organisation 

as well as the letterheads. 

  

 I have sent a letter to both Board and Members Organisations and individuals 

thanking them for their participation in the International Meeting and for their 

contributions. 

  

 I have asked Board Members to indicate what job they want to do for the IAW. 

  

 I have written to Anuarite that she has been appointed Coordinator of Francophone 

IAW in Sub-Sahara Africa. 

  

 I have distributed my response to a questionnaire by EWL on the issue of CSW and 

NGOs. 

  

 I have written to all member organisations and individuals asking them to think of 

candidates for the Board, for Secretary-General and Treasurer. 

 


